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2nd May 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

YEAR 3 VISIT TO THE RIKKYO SCHOOL: Wednesday 22nd MAY 2019 
 

On Wednesday 22nd May, as part of their topic ‘Japan and Beyond’, Year 3 will be visiting the 
Rikkyo School, the Japanese school in Rudgwick.  They will be participating in a variety of Japanese 
activities and learning about Japanese culture and language. 
 
We will be travelling by coach leaving at 9.00am and returning to school by 2.30pm.  If your child 
suffers from travel sickness, please give him/her a tablet before coming to school. 
 
ALL children must wear their school uniform.  A packed lunch will be required which they will eat 
at the school. Drinks should be in a cardboard carton or plastic bottle; no glass bottles or cans and 
no sweets please. 
 
The cost is £7.50 per child; this amount can be paid by cheque, payable to ‘St Edmund’s School 
Fund’ or online via Parentmail.  Payment should be received in school by Wednesday 15th May 
please. 
 
Please let the school office know if you have an alternative emergency contact number for that 
day which is different from the one held on the school records. 
 
Under the terms of the Education Reform Act this cost is met by voluntary contributions from you, 
the parents.  However, if your child receives free school meals or you have other financial issues, 
assistance may be given.  Please contact Mrs Higgins or Mrs Tod within seven days of the date of 
this letter to discuss.   
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Ms N Robson & Mrs A Every  
Year 3 Classteachers 
 


